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MINUTES OF THE LEISURE AND PAVILION MEETING HELD ON 27th OCTOBER 2021 AT 7pm 
AT MANOR ROAD PAVILION AND PLAYING FIELDS. 

In Attendance: Councillors Baker, Woodham, Lunness & Bambridge 

Becky Buck, Town Clerk 

Councillor Lunness chaired the meeting. 

1. To consider apologies for absence  
Apologies for absence were received from Councillors Mundford for ill health, Pochin due to a prior 
commitment, Ridgway due to a prior engagement and Mackenzie due to annual leave, these were 
accepted by the committee.  
 
2. To receive disclosures of interest and dispensations  
There were no disclosures of interest or dispensation received. 
 
3. To sign the minutes from the previous meeting held on 13th July as a true record and 27th July 2021  
The minutes of the meeting held 13th July 2021 were signed as a true record. The minutes of the 27th July 
were postponed to the next meeting. 
 
4. To review the play inspection report  
The play inspection report was reviewed and noted.  
 
5. Play equipment   

a. To discuss and decide on repairs (new information available)  
It was approved for Premier Playgrounds to undertake repair work to the park. 
 
b. To discuss and decide on new play equipment  
It was recommended to Council for a commitment to purchase new play equipment to a value of 
approx. £50k. 
 
c. To discuss and decide on a new trim trail  
It was recommended to Council for a commitment to purchase new steel trim trail to a value of 
approx. £20k. 
 
d. To discuss and decide on Community engagement  
It was approved to engage with the Community regarding children’s play equipment and trim 
trail. 
 
e. To discuss and decide on re-siting the gym equipment.  
It was recommended to Council to re-site the gym equipment in the petanque area behind the 
MUGA. 
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6. To discuss and decide on the future of the fence following the pathway on the playing field.  
Following a lengthy discussion it was agreed that as parts of the fencing were vandalised/ became 
damaged that the Council will not replace it. 

 

With there being no further business the Chairman closed the meeting at 7.42pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


